

Culture Day 2025

Thank you to
Aunty Vik
who always
brings her
Culture to
the school
through
dance at the
concert and
through her
food tasting



& artefacts rotation during the day. Everyone always looks forward to catching up with Aunty Vik and listening to her stories.





A massive shout out to Tennessee's Mum Aunty Sally & her beautiful parents for hosting the New Zealand rotation on Culture Day. A lovely display of Culture and sharing a couple of deadly games that the kids loved



playing. We also have Aunty Sally the thank for approaching our 'Friendly Grocer and Slade Pt Meats' who kindly donated sandwiches, vegetables, chicken and sausages for our lunch. We really do appreciate your support.













To Uncle Patrick, the disco was a huge success yet again so thank you. The kids really looked forward to your prizes as well as your mix of music which was enjoyed by young and old.



The Mackay Cutters well-being team – Thank you!! The kids were super excited when they found out the "Cutters people" (as referred to by some of our little people) were coming to their school, it was great to see most of the students give it a go. Also, Thank you for joining us for lunch.















To Pioneer High School, you all attended for another year and the boomerangs looked great. It's good to see previous Sladey students & our older kids in the community attend to help.





Thank you to Chappy
Peter for supporting in the final rotation with the 'Jenga' blocks. It appeared very intense, and some decisions weren't made lightly however the Jenga toppled, and everyone left with a smile.

To all the staff and families for your assistance in whatever capacity during the day, a massive thank you. The day continues to be a great success because of your ongoing support!!





